
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVT. COLLEGE NAGINA (NUH) 

 Dear Students  

We are pleased to inform you that the “Viksit Bharat@2047: Voice of Youth” 

Consultation Programme was launched on 11th December 2023. On this occasion, 

the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India launched the Viksit Bharat@2047 Ideas Portal 

and delivered a Special Address via Video Conference.  

You must listen to the speech delivered by the Hon'ble Prime Minister by clicking. 

Here https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UoALZPk72_8   

You are also encouraged to participate in the programme by submitting your idea 

at https://innovateindia.mygov.in/viksitbharat2047/  

 

          Principal  

                        Govt. College Nagina (Nuh)  
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